



Local Development Plan

Planning Appeals Commission (PAC)
letters confirming Timetable



Ms Hilda Clements
Principal Planning Officer
Fermanagh & Omagh District Council
Planning Department
16 High Street
Omagh
Co Tyrone
BT78 1BQ

Park House 87/91 Great Victoria Street Belfast BT2 7AG

Phone: 028 9025 7226 (direct line) Phone: 028 9024 4710 (switchboard)

Email: info@pacni.gov.uk

Website: www.pacni.gov.uk

Our Ref: F&O LDP

Date: 13 November 2017

BY EMAIL

Dear Ms Clements

RE: FERMANAGH AND OMAGH - LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN

I refer to the letter dated 8 November enclosing a revised timetable for the above Local Development Plan.

I can confirm that at this time the Commission considers it possible to accommodate the provision of a Commissioner or Commissioners to commence an Independent Examination in accordance with your timetable. I would ask you to note the anticipated timeframes for duration of the Independent Examination as set out in the procedures document produced by the Commission.

I would ask that you continue to notify me of any changes to the timetable during the course of the plan preparation which would impact on the timing of the Examination.

Yours sincerely





Ms Hilda Clements
Principal Planning Officer
Fermanagh & Omagh District Council
Planning Department
16 High Street
Omagh
Co Tyrone
BT78 1BQ

Park House 87/91 Great Victoria Street Belfast BT2 7AG

Phone: 028 9025 7226 (direct line) Phone: 028 9024 4710 (switchboard)

Email: info@pacni.gov.uk

Website: www.pacni.gov.uk

Our Ref: F&O LDP

Date: 28 June 2018

BY EMAIL

Dear Ms Clements

RE: FERMANAGH AND OMAGH - LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN

I refer to the letter dated 25 June enclosing a draft amended timetable for the above Local Development Plan.

I greatly appreciate that the Council are keeping us up to date in respect of proposed changes. I would ask you to note that the draft timetable appears very specific in terms of the hearing sessions taking place in the 4th quarter of 2019/2020. As outlined in our procedures document there are a number of stages before the hearing sessions and we would ask you to bear this in mind when finalising.

I would be grateful if you could confirm the timetable once you have agreed it with the Department and that you notify me of any changes to the timetable during the course of the plan preparation which would impact on anticipated timings.

Yours sincerely







Ms Hilda Clements
Principal Planning Officer
Fermanagh & Omagh District Council
Planning Department
16 High Street
Omagh
Co Tyrone
BT78 1BQ

Park House 87/91 Great Victoria Street Belfast BT2 7AG

Phone: 028 9025 7226 (direct line) Phone: 028 9024 4710 (switchboard)

Email: info@pacni.gov.uk

Website: www.pacni.gov.uk

Our Ref: F&O LDP

Date: 20 December 2019

BY EMAIL

Dear Ms Clements

RE: FERMANAGH AND OMAGH - LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN

I refer to the letter dated 18 December enclosing a draft amended timetable for the above Local Development Plan.

I greatly appreciate that the Council are keeping us up to date in respect of proposed changes and I will incorporate the proposed amendment into our business planning. I would ask you to note that the draft timetable appears very specific in terms of the hearing sessions taking place in the 3rd quarter of 2020/21. As outlined in our procedures document there are a number of stages before the hearing sessions and the timetabling of the hearing sessions will be a matter for the Commission.

I would be grateful if you could confirm the timetable once you have agreed it with the Department and that you notify me of any changes to the timetable during the course of the plan preparation which would impact on anticipated timings.

Yours sincerely



Park House 87/91 Great Victoria Street Belfast BT2 7AG

Phone: 028 9024 4710 (switchboard)

Email: info@pacni.gov.uk

Website: www.pacni.gov.uk

Our Ref: F&O LDP

Date: 8 October 2020

Ms Hilda Clements
Principal Planning Officer
Fermanagh & Omagh District Council
Planning Department
16 High Street
Omagh
Co. Tyrone
BT78 1BQ

BY EMAIL

Dear Ms Clements

RE: FERMANAGH AND OMAGH - LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN

I refer to the letter dated 7 October 2020 enclosing a draft revised timetable for the above Local Development Plan.

I greatly appreciate that the Council are keeping us up to date in respect of proposed changes and I will incorporate the proposed amendment into our business planning. I appreciate that the situation remains fluid and note that you will keep us informed of any changes to the timetable during the course of the plan preparation which would impact on anticipated timings.

Thanking you in anticipation.

Yours sincerely